
  
 
 
 

 

Children’s Services
Professional Learning 

and Development

How to book:  
To apply for a place on this activity please visit our website at: 
http://www.cpd.norfolk.gov.uk/sdms/ 
or 
complete a booking form and return it to: 
Carol Burgess 
Children’s Services 
Norfolk Advisory Service 
Professional Development Centre 
Woodside Road 
Norwich, NR7 9QL 

Telephone: 01603 307777   Fax: 01603 438273 
Email: carol.burgess@norfolk.gov.uk 

A Concept Led RE Curriculum: A day for secondary religious 
education NQTs and those in their second year of teaching 
 
 
Date Time Venue Course 

Code 
Event 
Ref. 

16/3/2011 09.30-15.30  Archbishop Sancroft High School, Wilderness 
Lane, Harleston, Norfolk, IP20 9DD. 

EPFE4 A 

 
Course Context/Audience: 
This new course aims to support those embarking on teaching religious education in secondary 
schools, providing opportunities to discuss issues relating to subject knowledge and approaches to 
teaching and learning.  The focus will be on the teaching of Christianity, as this was highlighted by 
the Ofsted 2010 report ‘Transforming religious education’ as an area requiring development in all 
schools.  The day will provide plenty of workshop style activities, opportunity for interaction and 
development of materials to take back to school and use in the classroom.  The day is led by 
Kathryn Wright and she will be supported by two experienced teachers of religious education. 
 
Objectives: 
By the end of the day you will be able to: 
 

• Apply the principles of concept cracking to Christian beliefs such as reconciliation, the Trinity 
and sacrifice 

• Use a range of creative learning opportunties to enable students to engage with Christian 
theological ideas 

• Have confidence in using Christian concepts to explore philosophical and moral questions 
relating to destiny and vulnerability 

 

Course Leader:  Kathryn Wright   (Secondary RE Adviser) 
 
Phase:  Secondary Schools 
 
Fee:  £50 per delegate. (You will need to provide your own lunch) 
Closing date: 10/3/2011 
 
Car Sharing: Within the Council we are trying hard to reduce our Carbon footprint and save resources by 
encouraging delegates to car share wherever possible.  You may also wish to visit the liftshare website 
(www.liftshare.com) which is very useful for both routine and one off journeys. 


